
 
 

           

 GREATER ST. LOUIS DAFFODIL SOCIETY  
           
 MINUTES OF MEETING OCTOBER 29, 2023 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Vaughn Meister at 12:08 pm.   
 
New Business— 
  
 Vaughn reported that rental fee for having our meeting at MoBot is 
$300/year.  Mike Berrigan moved and Pam Hardy seconded a motion to 
continue with paying the fee. The motion was approved unanimously. 
 
 The group needs to order ribbons for the youth design section of the 
annual Daffodil Show, Pam Hardy moved, and Mike Berrigan seconded 
motion to authorize purchase.  Motion approved unanimously.  
 
Announcements— 
 
 The 2024 Daffodil Show will again be a First Free Baptist Church on 
Carmen Rd Friday April 5th to Saturday April 6th.  Set up will be Thursday 
April 4th. Will need volunteers for both set up and breakdown/clean up.  
 
 The 2024 Green Tree Festival is Friday September 13th through 
Sunday September 15th. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:15pm to begin annual bulb exchange. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Linda York, Secretary  
 
 


